
 

 
Scholarship Recipients Say “Thanks” 

 
"I am extremely honored to have been selected 
as the recipient of the first annual Dr. William 
Lascheid Memorial Scholarship for Medical 
Students. During my remaining two years at the 
Florida State College of Medicine, I will 
continue to maintain a high level of academics 
in addition to maintaining a continuous 
involvement in community outreach." - Angelina 
Malamo, Florida resident and FSU COM Class of 2017 

 
"Thank you so much. My advice for incoming high school freshman: 

Your high school experience is only as rewarding as you make it out to be. 
In the end, everyone is struggling to find their own niche, just like you." 

- Jennifer Leslie Castaneda, recent nursing graduate from Lorenzo Walker 
Technical High School 

 
 

"I would like to thank the Foundation for awarding 
me this generous scholarship. I will continue to demonstrate my passion 
for service and mentorship both as a student and within my future 
practice, representing the type of student the foundation seeks."  
- Claras Suze Leandre, Florida resident, FSU COM Class of 2016, and first-
generation college student 

 

2016 FCCMS Scholarship Applications Deadline March 31st 
The Dr. William Lascheid Memorial Scholarship for Medical Students 

recognizing future physicians who have demonstrated excellence in community service 
Scholarships for students pursuing careers in healthcare 

awards based on need and academic performance 
239-435-7727  info@ccmsonline.org  ccmsfoundation.org 

http://www.ccmsfoundation.org/

